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September 14, 2020 Senior Newsletter 

National Merit Scholar Semi-finalist          

Memorial is proud to have a potential National Merit scholar. 

Michael is a semifinalist for the 2021 National Merit 

Scholarship Program. This is a great honor for Michael and 

Memorial. Over 1.5 million juniors in about 21,000 high 

schools are entered and we have one of 16,000 semifinalists.  

Please wish Michael luck in advancing to the next phase of 

competition.  

 

 

 
Students learn how to plan for their 
future, with budgeting, self esteem, 
leadership, healthy living, careers, public 
speaking and interview skills.  
 
Join our virtual info session to find out 
more.  

12 September 10AM 
or 16 September 6PM 

 
Email familyedu@mauc.org to register 
and receive zoom link.  

Please go to the Memorial HS Counseling Website for Scholarships  

Scholarships 

In September 
There are a few 

scholarship deadlines 

coming in September 

and October.  Please 

go onto the 

Counseling website to 

see the list of 

scholarships.  Many of 

these scholarships are 

a significant amount 

and may cover most of 

your tuition if not all. 

Scholarships like: 

Gates Scholarship 

Dr. Pepper Tuition 

Giveaway 

Coca Cola Scholarship 

Acceptance Letters 

Congratulations James De Luna! He was accepted into Angelo State University. He is the first 

senior to turn in an acceptance letter. All seniors must turn in their acceptance letters to the 

counseling office. Please email me (tlopez@eisd.net) a copy of your acceptance letter. Not 

only does the district want us to keep track of all seniors accepted into colleges/universities, 

but we’d love to brag about you too.  

Resumes 

Still missing many resumes from the senior class.  Please make time to work on your 

resume and turn it in to your counselor.  This helps with recommendation letters and 

other evaluations.  

 

College Center 

Don’t forget to utilize all the assistance offered to you 

by the college center.  

Miss Gabby Gomez is here to assist you to complete 

college and scholarship applications and help you 

register for ACT/SAT tests.  You may contact her at 

grabriela.gomez@eisd.net .  

Mr. Caleb Diaz will be available to help you complete 

FAFSA applications; he will do all the work, so take 

advantage. Until we are back on campus, you may 

email him at cdiaz@projectstay.org .  

Ms. Valery Lara will be available to assist with 

applications and the SAEP scholarship. She will be 

here once we are all back on campus, but in the 

meantime you can contact her at valery.lara@eisd.net. 

https://memorial.eisd.net/programs/counseling/scholarships
mailto:tlopez@eisd.net
mailto:grabriela.gomez@eisd.net
mailto:cdiaz@projectstay.org
mailto:valery.lara@eisd.net


 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Edgewood ISD educational programs, services, activities, and employment are available without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, marital status, the presence of a medical condition, disability or any other legally protected status.  


